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Date:PRIVATE 









File No: 

(Responsible Party)

Subject: Property at (address, city, county); New Law Requiring Notification of All Current Record Owners of Fee Title of Proposed Cleanup or Closure

Effective January 1, 1999, recently passed Assembly Bill 681 (now Sections 25297.15 & 25299.37.2 of the Health and Safety Code) requires that corrective action, site closure proposals,  closure letters, or no further corrective action determinations shall not be considered unless all current record owners of fee title to the site of the proposed action have been notified of the proposed action. AB 681 also requires the Regional Board to take all reasonable steps necessary to accommodate responsible landowner participation in the cleanup or site closure process and to consider all input and recommendations from any responsible landowner wishing to participate. Therefore, we request that you, as the identified primary or active responsible party, provide a complete mailing list including all current record fee owners of the subject property. If necessary, you should obtain this information through a title search..

Should you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please contact (casehandler) at (510) 622 - xxxx.









Sincerely,









Loretta K. Barsamian









Executive Officer









Stephen I. Morse









Chief,









Toxics Cleanup Division

cc:
Alan Patton - SWRCB - Division of Clean Water Programs

    
Elizabeth Jennings - SWRCB, Office of Chief Counsel
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Gray Davis


Governor





Cal/EPA





San Francisco Bay


Regional Water Quality Control Board





1515 Clay Street


Suite 1400


Oakland, CA  94612


(510) 622-2300


FAX (510) 622-2460















 Recycled Paper
Our mission is to preserve and enhance the quality of California's water resources, and


ensure their proper allocation and efficient use for the benefit of present and future generations.

